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Potlatch lCorporation'
Brainerd, Minn. 56401

\
'

l
Director of Nuclear Safety and Safeguards i

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
]Washington, D.C. 20555 ;

l
Gentlemen: J

This letter is to inform you that we have returned the
following radioactive material to Measurex Corporation, Rj

~

One Results Way, Cr artino, CA 95014:

Krypton 85, Model Kr 85E, s/n 168 and 171, one Curie each

This radioactive material was contained in a gauge manu- |
factured by Measurex and shipped to us at an earlier date. H4

Measurex distributes equipment containing radioactive !

materials under California license GL 1856-43.'

Very truly yours,.
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CC: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ;

799 Roosevelt Rd. |

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
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